EC440 - Increase in Entry Limit for European Laser 4.7 Girls Youth Championship 2011

10th May 2011

Due to the high level of interest in the 2011 European Laser 4.7 Girls Youth Championship, after due consultation with all interested parties, the entry limit for the 2011 Championship has now been increased from 120 to 140 places.

Additional places will be issued using the extra places procedure, so places will not be allocated to specific countries. 

This change in the entry limit is due to the increasing high level of interest from both European and non-European sailors and we are delighted to see the growth of sailing from our young female sailors.

If you have any questions with regards to this email please do not hesitate to contact the ILCA office.

Kind regards,

The ILCA Team

